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Duquesne Light Tree Removal Work to Close Section of  

of Thompson Run Road on Saturday, Aug. 23 

 

PITTSBURGH – Due to ongoing vegetation management work, the portion of Thomason Run Road  in 

Ross Township between Vilsack Road and Radcliff Drive will be closed on Saturday, Aug. 23, from  

8 a.m. to 4 p.m. Work is being done on Saturday to make certain that all vegetation management work is 

completed before students return for the school year in the North Hills School District. 

 

Duquesne Light contractors will be removing trees located near power lines along the road. A detour 

route (Babcock Boulevard to McKnight Road to Siebert Road) will be posted. Those who live in the work 

areas will have access to their properties. 

 
About Duquesne Light Company 

Duquesne Light Company is a leader in the transmission and distribution of electric energy, offering superior 

customer service and reliability to more than half a million customers in southwestern Pennsylvania. 
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